
 

 

Public Notice 
 

The Crook County Court will be holding a Department Head meeting September 
22, 2021 beginning at 9:00 a.m. at the Crook County meeting room located at 
320 NE Court Street, Prineville, Oregon. The principal subject anticipated to be 
discussed is an overview of recent department activities. For any additional 
information, information on remote attendance, or request assistance due to 
disability, contact County Administration, 541-447-6555. 
 


